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Dear Parents, 

 

        The nice weather is finally upon us and we will be spending as much time outside as 

possible before the heat of summer keeps us inside again.  We would like to welcome, Ms. 

Shantel Hewkin to the All Aboard Learning Center Staff!  She will be our closing teacher 

in the toddler room and loves working with children. We want to welcome Chandler Rice 

and Addison Keogh, as they are joining us from the Infant Room.  We will be doing water 

play and having the ice cream truck visit throughout the summer; more information will be 

coming soon.  As always, please let Sarah or Teresa know if your child will not be in that 

day by 9:00 a.m., we have to turn in lunch counts and having accurate head counts ensures 

that enough is made for the kids   

         

Congratulations to PORTER our “Toddler of the Month” for May!   

Take time to check out his cool poster on our door with lots of neat facts.   

 

Some important dates coming up:  

Teacher Appreciation week is May 6
th- 

10
th

. 

 

MOTHERS BREAKFAST will be Friday May 10
th

! Please enjoy breakfast with your 

child here from 7am-8:15am that morning. 

 

“Happy Mother’s Day” to all the mothers on May 12
th. 

 
We will be CLOSED on Monday May 27

th
 in observance of Memorial Day. 

 

Don’t forget we need a $2 donation around the 1
st
 of EACH MONTH for the morning 

snacks. AA batteries & TISSUES are getting very low and it’s the season for running 

noses! Thank you to those parents that have already brought some in.   

Please bring in sunscreen, topical creams permission slip and 

check your child’s bin for weather appropriate clothes and sizes!! 

Thank you for all you do for us, we couldn’t do it without your help! 

 

Ms. Sarah, Ms. Erica and Ms. Shantel 


